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Pawnee City Council Discussing Street Issues 
(KLZA)-- A public hearing was conducted by the Pawnee City Council Monday evening on the One
and Six Year Street Improvement Plan.

No one from the public offered input during the hearing. The plan has remained the same for the
past three years according to City Clerk Tammy Stephens. The biggest issue is coming up with funds
to make improvements. Stephens says the Council will conduct a public meeting this spring to
discuss how to pay for street projects, which could include assessing the cost of the improvements to
the property owner.

The City Engineer and bonding company representatives will be at the meeting to explain the
options. 

The Pawnee City Council is advertising for a full-time City Crew member to replace Jeff Spier.  The
person hired will be working in all aspects of the city including the Water, Sewer and Street
departments. Applications will be accepted until February 26th.  
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